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8th May 2011
Paul O’Sullivan

CEO 

Optus

1 Lyonpark Rd

Macquarie Park NSW 2113

Dear Paul,

Fair Calls For All: Working towards fair freephone and local-rate charges from mobiles 
ACCAN is concerned about the current call charging arrangements in place for mobile calls to 1800 freephone and 1300/13 local-rate numbers. We’d like to notify you about our plans to move forward on this issue in the hope that you will be able to work with us and feel prepared to respond.
ACCAN will be conducting a public campaign encouraging you to charge 1800, 1300 and 13 numbers at the same rates from mobiles and landlines (free or at the cost of a local call). 

This campaign is not about blame, but solutions and opportunities.
In 1997, taking into account widespread use of landlines and payphones, and the high costs associated with mobiles, it made sense to only offer freephone and local-rate services for landline calls. In 2011, it doesn’t.  ACCAN believes that Optus has an opportunity to lead the market in a positive direction.
In May ACCAN will publically invite you to work towards Fair Calls For All. We know that the processes to put in place large scale change will involve resources and planning on your end. Change will take time but it has to start now. 
Yours sincerely,


Teresa Corbin

Chief Executive








